
 Welcome to St. Gregory’s
Dear Year 6, 

After the summer holidays you will be joining us at St. Gregory’s 
and we are really looking forward to welcoming you into our 
school community. 

We understand that some of you will be a little bit nervous about 
leaving your primary school but I want you to know that we will do 
everything we can to make sure that you settle in as quickly as possible. 

I hope that you will all have an opportunity to visit St. Gregory’s before the end of this term as a new 
pupil but in the meantime please have a look at your very own page we have created for you on our 
website.  To find it go to  http://stgregorys.fluencycms.co.uk and click on the ‘transition’ link or click 
here at http://stgregorys.fluencycms.co.uk/New-Starters .  This will take you to some useful 
information that will hopefully answer questions you may have.   

You will also find a virtual tour we have filmed so you can look around our school and hear a message 
from our Head Boy and Head Girl. You will also find some work booklets to complete that will help your 
new form tutor get to know you. As we add more to your page we will let you know through this 
newsletter. 

Mr. McGlinchey 

Frequently Asked Questions 
We have put together a list of the most asked questions by new 
Year 6 pupils coming to St. Gregory’s.  Please visit our website to 
check them out.  Follow the links above. 

However, we understand that there maybe a special question you 
want to ask.  Don’t worry!  We have created an email address 

especially for you and if you write to us with your question we will answer it as soon as 
we can.  You can contact us at newy7@stgregoryshigh.com

Dear parents / carers 

you will have received some forms a few weeks 
ago that are important to us.  If you have not 
done so already, please pop them in the post or 
drop them into school so we can start to put 
the information into our pastoral records. 

Thank You!

St. Gregory’s:   
One Family….Inspired to learn

Who was St. Gregory? 

St. Gregory was born in 540 CE 

in Rome.  He became a very 

wealthy man who sold 

everything he had to help the 

poor.  

  

As Pope (a job he did not really 

want) he led by example and always put the 

poor first, referring to himself as a servant of 

the poorest.  When there was a famine in Rome 

he made sure the hungry were fed whilst he 

went without.  His example of putting others 

first is one we try to follow at St. gregory’s.  

You will learn more about St. gregory when you 

come to school in September.
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